
Urgent Motion in the name of Councillor Chinelo Anyanwu 
 
The Council would like to congratulate the England national football team on reaching the Euro 2020 
final. Unfortunately, this massive achievement has been overshadowed by England players being 
subjected to racial abuse. 
 
This Council condemns this behaviour witnessed following the England game. This racism on social 
media and in real life, as demonstrated by the defacing of the Marcus Rashford mural, should never 
be tolerated in society and Enfield Council will continue to fight racism by all mean necessary. 
 
We call on the government to take further definitive action against racism and we call on the 
appropriate authorities to ban racists for life from all football matches in England and across the UK. 
 
 


